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NEWSLETTER 
25/09/20 

 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for being  

READY TO LEARN 

You have earned 10 dojos! 
YR Ayesha Deacon 

Year 1 Moiz Yasmin 

Year 2 Zayden Cain 

Year 3 Riley Inaaya 

Year 4 Siqi Sabakhah 

Year 5 Amber Kamil 

Year 6 Zain Scarlett 
 

 

Well done to all those children who 

earned SILVER this week! 

They have earned an extra 3 dojos. 

Remember when your child has earned 

FIVE SILVERS then they will receive a 

GOLD AWARD 

 

 

YEAR 1 VISION SCREENING 

will take place in school on 

FRIDAY 2nd OCTOBER 

 

 

Well done to all our new  

Reception children! 

Mrs. Jackson and Miss. Deen are really 

impressed with all the new Reception 

children. They have just finished their 

first full week at school. The children 

have settled really well in to school life. 

Thanks to Mums and Dads for all your 

help! 

IMPORTANT change to Nursery and Reception start and 

finish times from next Tuesday  

Nursery and Reception will arrive at school for 8.45am 

and pick up at 2.45pm 

This means parents can drop off their younger children first, 

then walk through the KS1 yard to drop off both KS1 and KS2 

children. Please remember to follow the one way system. 
 

https://opentextbc.ca/abealf1/chapter/the-sack-garden/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
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SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

All children will have an individual 

school photo taken next  

THURSDAY 1st OCTOBER. 

There will be no P.E. lessons on 

Thursday so please send your child to 

school wearing their smart school 

uniform.  

 

The school office is open from 

8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the answer 

phone before 8.30am. 

A member of staff will phone you 

back when necessary. 

 

How to contact your child’s teacher? 
 

The best way of contacting your child’s teacher is either by phoning the school office and 

leaving a message for the teacher to call you back OR sending them an email.  

 

Teachers can be contacted at these email addresses: 

 

Mrs. Jackson teaches Reception – ljackson@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Miss. Deen teaches Reception – sdeen@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Mrs. Tierney teaches Year 1 – ztierney@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Miss. Milner teaches Year 2 – gmilner@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Mr. Filder teaches Year 3 – afilder@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Mr. Smith teaches Year 4 – ssmith@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Mrs. Duerden teaches Year 5 – cd@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Miss. Reed teaches Year 6 – greed@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Mrs. Gupta is the SENCO, she works with the parents of SEN children – 

senco@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Miss. Watson is the headteacher – head@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

 

In most situations, it is usually better to contact your child’s teacher first. 

 

 

mailto:cd@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk
http://photo.stackexchange.com/questions/606/what-camera-first-made-you-fall-in-love-with-photography
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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HOT SCHOOL MEALS 

Hot school meals for all children from Year 1 

to Year 6 will start from Monday 5th October. 

All Year 1 to Year 6 children will be able to 

have a hot school meal every other day. 

More information to follow next week 

DRINKS IN SCHOOL 

Children can only have water to drink in the 

classroom. We appreciate parents supplying 

drinks bottles with water for use in the 

classroom at this time. 

Children can have a fruit drink such as fruit 

juice, squash or cordial with their packed 

lunch. 

 

Make sure your child stays safe when 

crossing Midgeley Street. 

 

Remember to supervise your child when 

they cross Midgeley Street. 

 

Help your child to stay safe on the road. 

 

APPLY NOW! 

at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

for Year 7 secondary school places  

in September 2021 

 

You must apply if your child is in Year 6 now. 

You must apply even when an older brother or sister 

is already at the school. 

Please read the admission criteria for your chosen 

schools on the website or get a copy from them. 

 

CLOSING DATE: Sat 31st October 2020 

APPLY NOW! 

at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

for Reception primary school places  

in September 2021 

 

You must apply if your child has a 4th birthday 

between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021. 

You must apply even when an older brother or 

sister is already at the school. 

Please read the admission criteria for your chosen 

schools on the website or get a copy from them. 

 

CLOSING DATE: Friday 15th January 2021 

 

REMEMBER SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED  

ON MONDAY 28th SEPTEMBER 

FOR A STAFF TRAINING DAY 
 

 

 

Find your Covid-19 local test centres at…. 

 

Former fairground site on Carr Road, 

Nelson 

from 11am to 6pm 

 

Car park next to The Station pub, Nelson 

from 11am to 6pm 

 

The Ace Centre on Cross Street, Nelson 

from 8am to 8pm 

 

NHS letter to parents 

We have been asked to share the NHS letter below to parents. 

This explains when parents should organise a covid-19 test for their child.  
 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
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